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Voters will decide on June 11 whether or not to approve infrastructure improvements in Route One’s business district.  
 
They include: 
 
   putting utility lines underground, 
 
widening sidewalks, 
 
adding landscaped medians to improve safety for vehicles and pedestrians, 
 
lining the street with trees and streetlights, and 
 
retrofitting stormwater systems to reduce pollution. 

Intended to encourage economic development and 

broaden the tax base, the project will cost $11.7  

million and be paid with taxes set aside from property 

owners in the business district. The plan does not call 

for the use of any other property taxes.  

 

For more information, contact Theo Holtwijk, Director 

of Long-Range Planning for the Town of Falmouth, at 

699-5340 or tholtwijk@town.falmouth.me.us. 

New medians will make it safer for  people to 

cross Route 1 

Looking north with utility lines underground, street 

trees, and new street lights 


